
 

 

 
 

High School Student Volunteers 
Close to 350 high school students are participating in the summer volunteer program 
here at Strong Memorial Hospital and its offsite affiliates. The students are wearing 
burgundy golf shirts with the Friends of Strong logo and also have a university volunteer 
ID. All of them are very excited to be volunteering in our program, so you if see one of 
them, please say “hello” and welcome them to Friends of Strong! 
 
We will begin making appointments for our Fall Adult/College information sessions 
beginning the week of Aug. 12. Anyone that is interested in finding out about 
volunteering with Friends of Strong is welcome to call and sign up for a session. 
 

Main Lobby Volunteer Sign-In Kiosk Touch Screen Out of Order 
Due to a glitch with recent technology upgrades, we ask that all volunteers using the 
Main Lobby Information Station Kiosk to sign in for their shifts, please use the computer 
mouse now attached to the kiosk to navigate the sign-in process (entering your number 
and clicking the Sign-In button).  
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Goodbye Elys. Hello Lauren. 
We are saying farewell and best wishes to our wonderful receptionist, Elys Pagan. Elys has 
accepted a position at Spectrum as a dispatcher. Her last day with us is Wednesday, Aug. 
14. Though we will certainly miss her, this a great opportunity for Elys to expand her 
career. 

Please join us in thanking Elys for her outstanding service over the past two years. It’s been 
a pleasure having her as part of the Friends of Strong Team! 

As we say goodbye to Elys, we say hello and welcome to our interim receptionist, Lauren 
Coffey, who comes to us from Strong Staffing, the University’s in-house temp agency.  
Lauren has multiple years of customer service, computer, and “front of the house” 
experience. We are fortunate, too, that Lauren will have two weeks with Elys to “learn the 
ropes.” 

Please join us in welcoming Lauren to the team. 
 

A Friendly Reminder for Volunteers 
Please take a moment to review our volunteer dress codes and courtesies detailed below. 

• No facial piercing other than ears 
• No perfumes or colognes due to patient sensitivity 
• No hats 
• No shorts 
• No jeans 
• No open toe shoes or flip flops 
• Modest tops for women 
• If you have direct patient contact, you may not wear artificial or enhanced 

fingernails 
• Volunteers must wear either a jacket or vest 
• Volunteer ID MUST BE WORN AND VISIBLE AT ALL TIMES 
• Cell phones are not allowed while volunteering 
• Please do not engage in conversations about religion or politics 

Please Remember: Parking validations are issued for days that you volunteer ONLY. When 
you exit your volunteer position, you are no longer eligible for parking validations from 
Friends of Strong. 
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Gift Planning—A Legacy to Be Proud Of 
As a volunteer, you’ve been generous in giving your time to Friends of Strong. Did you 
know that gift planning can be another way to support Friends of Strong? Gift planning 
enables you to make a current or future gift to the Friends of Strong in ways that best 
meet your financial and philanthropic goals for yourself and loved ones. 
 
Your support helps us better serve our patients, families and visitors—providing much-
needed patient care equipment, such as wheel chairs and other comforting amenities. 

Outright Gifts 
Appreciated Securities 
Make a gift of appreciated stock or mutual funds to Friends of Strong and take 
advantage of two tax benefits. Transfer securities, avoid capital gains tax and enjoy a 
charitable deduction when you itemize on your federal tax return. 
 
IRA Charitable Rollover 
Individuals 70.5 and older can make a charitable distribution directly from an Individual 
Retirement Account tax-free. A charitable distribution counts toward your required 
minimum distribution (RMD) up to $100,000 per person. 

Deferred Gifts 
Bequests and other Testamentary Gifts 
A bequest to Friends of Strong is simple to accomplish and allows you to have a future 
impact. A provision in your will ensures that programs you care most about are 
supported. You can also name Friends of Strong as a beneficiary of retirement assets, 
life insurance or investment accounts. Already have Friends of Strong in your plans?  
Please let us know so we can thank you! 
 
Life Income Gifts 
Fund a charitable gift annuity and enjoy a charitable deduction today and fixed income 
for life for one or two beneficiaries. Fund a charitable remainder unitrust and enjoy a 
charitable deduction today and variable income for life or a term of years, for one, two 
or possibly more beneficiaries. 

If you would like to learn more about giving to the Friends of Strong, please contact 
Melanie Oldfield at (585) 275-2420. 

For more information about gift planning or to request sample will language or a 
personal life income gift illustration, contact: University of Rochester Office of Trusts, 
Estates & Gift Planning 1-800-MELIORA (800-635-4672) or 585-275-8894; by e-mail 
giftplanning@rochester.edu; or visit www.rochester.giftplans.org. 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Every day.   
Every year.   

Every gift you 
make to Friends of 

Strong helps 
support patient- 

and family-
centered care 

initiatives here at 
Strong.  Since 

1975, Friends of 
Strong has given 
more than $15 

million to 
departments and 

programs 
throughout UR 

Medicine’s Strong 
Memorial 
Hospital. 

 
 
 

mailto:giftplanning@rochester.edu?subject=Legacy%20Giving%20with%20Friends%20of%20Strong
http://www.rochester.giftplans.org/
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Save-the-Date 

Join us at one of our upcoming events . . . 

Food Truck Party On the Patio  
Thursday, Sept.19  |  11 a.m. to 2 p.m.  |  Sarah Flaum Atrium Patio 

Whose Friends Are They Anyway?  Onstage with Sky Sands » 
Friday, Sept. 27  |  8 p.m.  |  Comedy at the Carlson 

Friends in Good Taste: Beer and Food Pairing 
Saturday, Nov. 2  |  Noon to 3 p.m.  |  Three Heads Brewing 

Friends of Strong Pre-Black Friday Sale 
Friday, Nov. 22  |  8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.  | Sarah Flaum Atrium @URMC   

 
Visit fos.urmc.edu for more information and to purchase tickets. 
 

School Supplies Needed 

Friends of Strong is again participating in the Pens and Pencils  
school supplies drive. Please consider bringing in a donation for 
this worthy cause. A list of needed items was emailed to  
volunteers on July 12—any additional supplies you would like to 
donate are also welcome. Simply place your donations in the donation box in the 
Friends of Strong office by Aug. 9. 
 
 

Donations 
to 

Friends of Strong 
 

Advantage Federal Credit Union 
Anonymous 

Exxon Mobil Foundation 
Joanne Jennings 

St. John Fisher College 
The Handprint Lady of WNY 

Elizabeth Webster 
 

 

http://bit.ly/WHOSEFRIENDS
https://www.urmc.rochester.edu/strong-memorial/friends-of-strong.aspxfor
https://www.jfsrochester.org/Volunteer/Pencils-Paper-Project


 

 

Friends of Strong Memorial Hospital 
601 Elmwood Avenue, Box 660 
Rochester, NY 14642   

 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome High School Volunteers 

 
 


